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CHAIRMAN’S REPORT  
 

                  KEN POLLARD 
 

 
Thanks to everyone for attending the annual meeting and for 

being part of CCCU, entrusting us with your financial needs. 

Thanks to all our volunteers that serve on the board of 

directors and various committees and, most importantly, 

special thanks to all of our employees who provide quality 

service to our members every day. 

This past year included some notable highlights. To name just a 

few, the opening of the Ennis Branch office, the completion of 

major renovations at the Mexia office, the increase in 

participation of employees and board members attending 

community activities, strong personal relationships being 

built throughout our service area, our membership has grown, 

more employees have been hired, more opportunities have 

been created for employee advancement. 

The vision that we had 5 years ago is becoming a reality. Our 

economic base has become more diversified, CCCU is 

financially strong, and with our exceptional staff and 

leadership, we believe we can meet any challenge that we 

face. 

 

 



PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

JANIS MASSEY 

 
  “Our Mission is to serve our Members’ financial needs at a level that 
instills confidence.  We will do this with integrity, accuracy and 
efficient technology.  We value member ownership and strive for 
member benefit.” CCCU proudly vows to uphold this mission to all 
10,486 members. 
 
During the 2019-year CCCU expanded to a third location in Ennis, 
Texas.  The Ennis Branch completes our five-year plan to develop a 
corridor that includes Limestone, Freestone, Navarro and Ellis 
counties.  
 
Centex Citizens Credit Union has completed the 2019 audits and 
examination required by The State of Texas. The examination and all 
audits showed few minor exceptions corrected during the 
examination and audit period. 
 
 
CCCU has increased our participation in community events and service 
organizations in our field of membership.  From the Martin Luther 
King Breakfast at the Navarro College Cook Center in January to 
ringing the kettle bells for the Salvation Army in December our 
employees and board members are there. 
 
 
In 2020 we will continue to participate in the communities we serve, 
we will continue to provide technologically advanced financial 
services, and we will continue to provide old fashioned member 
service as we have done since 1954. 



TREASURER’S REPORT 

TERRY DON SHIVERS 

 
Terry Don Shivers gave the treasurer’s report for the year ending 12-
31-2019.  Assets as of 12-31-2019 totaled $79,501,350, a 14% increase 
over 12-31-2018.  CCCU transferred $6,836 into Regular Reserves and 
$369,873 into Undivided Earnings.  Our .65% Delinquency Ratio is 
below State Peer.  The Net Worth Ratio of 19.9% is well above the 
State Peer of 11.5% and far exceeds the 7.0% required to be 
considered well capitalized.   
 
We have maintained an excellent capital position during this year of 
growth and expect 2019 to be even better. 
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